
Historic Preservation Commission 
Town of Greenville, Indiana 

Town Hall 

July 26, 2018 @ 6:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

ATTENDEES: Matt Uhl 

  Kim Hardin 

  Shelly Hartfield 

  Andy Lemon 

  Brittney Courtney 

  Mark Keeley 

 

1. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER BY CHAIRMAN MATT UHL 

 

2. APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING 

 

3. Presidents Report – Welcome New Commission Members 

 

4. OLD BUSINESS 

a. Horseshoe Foundation Grant 

b. Quick Impact Placebased Grant (Town Welcome Sign) 

c. Naming of street between HWY 150 and Harrison Street 

d. Update on the NAFC Library in Galena 

e. Floyd County Bicentennial Planning 

 

5. NEW BUSINESS 

a. Historical Marker Applications 

b. Research projects for 2018 & 2019 

 

 

NEXT MEETING – October 18, 2018 

 

Note: Edward Ford, the son of John Baptiste Ford, was born in Greenville and lived here for several years.  

Edward went on to establish the Edward Ford Plate Glass Company in Rossford Ohio, a town he basically 

built around his glass factory.  Edward was known for his business acumen largely accredited to lessons 

from his father.  More specifically, he was known for his skillful employee relations.  In August of 2016, the 

Edward Ford Plate Glass Company Employee Relations Building was listed on the National Register of 

Historic Places.   
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